
Zatzman Sportsplex Closure 
Effective Thursday, November 26 at 12:01 a.m. 

As per the new restrictions issued by the Provincial Government on Tuesday, November 24, we 
will be shut down for a minimum of two weeks starting Thursday, November 26. Our reopening 
date will be determined by Provincial updates. 

We want to thank all our patrons who have been using our facilities since we reopened in the 
summer. Your continuous support, feedback, and input are appreciated. We look forward to 
when we can safely welcome you back to the Sportsplex.  

Until then, here is what you need to know. 

MEMBERSHIPS 
Memberships will be put on hold for the length of the shutdown. There is no need to contact 
the facility to put yours on hold, it will be done automatically. All memberships will be 
reactivated on the date we reopen. 

3 MONTH MEMBERSHIP PROMOTION 
We will be postponing the return of our annual memberships, and regular membership pricing. 

If you have purchased our 3 Month Holiday Membership Promotion, we are extending the 
activation date to coincide with the return of our regular pricing. Your promotional membership 
will be honoured. This exact date is to be determined. 

PROGRAMS 
Those who are registered in a program, or who have a child registered, will receive a credit for 
the remainder of your program time back to your account.  

For those with children in swimming lessons, instructors will work on completing report cards 
during the shutdown, and they will be available for pickup at the Welcome Desk once we 
reopen.  

PHONE LINES 
The Sportsplex phone lines will remain active Monday – Friday, 9 a.m. – 5 p.m. They will be 
closed outside of these hours, including weekends.  

ONLINE CONTENT 
We will be bringing back our online workouts. Several of our instructors have signed on to 
provide fitness classes from the safety of your home. These workouts will be available on 
Facebook, either streaming directly on the Zatzman Sportsplex page, or on instructors’ personal 
pages. 

We are currently working on developing our full online schedule, but classes will begin 
immediately, starting with Chair Yoga at 11:30 a.m. on Thursday, November 26 on the Sportsplex 
Facebook page. The full schedule will be available soon. 


